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Dear Parents,

The warm and sunny Summer days have begun, and I hope you and your family have had
the opportunity to enjoy spending time with friends and family. I wanted to take a moment
to introduce myself. My name is Mrs. Dawn Burch, and I am the Head of the Upper School.
count it honor to welcome you to the 2023-2024 school year. [ have been a part of the
Munroe Faculty and Family since 2019. In my time here, | have had the opportunity to teach
English to students in grades 6 through 12, including the Honors and Dual Enrollment
classes. My role changed from Upper School English Teacher to Dean of Curriculum in 2021.
In late 2022, I was happy and excited to accept the promotion to Head of Upper School. Itis
my hope that this year will bring opportunities for you and your child to make wonderful
memories at Munroe!

As we prepare for the 2023-2024 school year, I want you to feel comfortable in knowing the
administrators, faculty, and staff are setting goals and expectations that will continue to
lead our school into the future as an educational institution that empowers students to be
College- and Future-Ready. As our mission statement declares, we work diligently “To offer
a challenging and engaging curriculum that prepares students for future success by helping
to inspire in our students a love of knowledge and the ability to use that knowledge
creatively, compassionately, and courageously throughout their lives to become future
innovators and leaders.” Please join us this school year as we ensure the very best school
experience for your child.

Welcome to the 2023- 2024 school year!

As always, Go Bobcats,

Dawn. S. Burch, M.A. ECW
Head of Upper School




